
Volunteer Spotlight on Stephanie Zorger 
 
We would like to thank Stephanie for all of her time that she gives to help our school and community.  
Stephanie has been a room mom ever since her kids started at OLMC (her oldest is in 5th grade).  She 
has also been in charge of the Kindergarten Help Desk for the past 5 years and helps the new Raider 
families transition to OLMC.   She is always willing to volunteer when asked and has been found 
helping with copies in the office, being a buddy family, helping plan the 5th grade social and class 
parties, baking/donating for teacher appreciation events, and serving as the 3rd grade cheer coach.  In 
the community she helps The Wayland Villars DIPG Foundation.  A local charity whose mission is to 

raise money to help fund research and help local families whose children are affected by a rare 
pediatric brain tumor.  

 
We asked Stephanie some questions to get to know her better: 
 
Why do you volunteer at our school?   I love to volunteer at OLMC. When we joined the church OLMC 

felt huge and I did not feel connected. Once I started to volunteer the church and school felt so much 
smaller. I felt a closer connection. Volunteering at school I am able to see all of the kids faces, 
especially my children. It is a way for me to get a glimpse of their day. Volunteering also helps me feel 
connected to the teachers, staff, students and other parents.  

 
What’s your favorite part of being a volunteer?  I volunteer because it is something I want to do and 

feel called to do.  The gratitude for the simple things at our school is amazing! Just a smile on a child's 
face or a simple "Thank you" warms my heart. For instance, I loved seeing the 5th graders interact at 
the 5th grade social, or the look of pure joy of the 2nd graders when they walked down the hall for the 
Polar Express. Also volunteering at school makes me more grateful for all of our teachers and their 
hard work! 

 
One thing that would surprise someone to learn about me is….I am a stay at home mom now but in 

my "past life" I was an Occupational Therapist. I worked in many different settings but loved working in 
the nursing homes and schools. 

 
What is your favorite thing about OLMC school?    Faith and friendship. We picked OLMC because we 

wanted our children to have a strong faith background and also wanted them to be able to form strong 
friendships that they would have for life. Love that along with their core subjects they can work on their 
entire being by they can go to adoration, volunteering at the Merciful Help Center, play fun sports, and 
make lasting relationships.  

 
Stephanie’s Spouse:  Josh 
Stephanie’s Kids:  Liam, age 11 5th grade, Kenzie age 9, 3rd grade, Lucie age 7 1st grade and Mollie 2 

1/2 years old 
Stephanie’s hobbies/interests:   I enjoy taking trips with my husband and kids, watching my kids play 

together, getting together with my family ( we are all spread out and don't see each other that 
often),coffee with my friends, a good girls night out, enjoy a good movie or show. In the summer I love 
the sun, pool and a nice fire in the backyard while making smores. 

Stephanie’s Favorite Food:  Good Mexican with a spicy margarita:) Or maybe a great slice of pizza! 

Stephanie’s Favorite Band:   Love 80's music and a touch of Pop. And who doesn't like a good boy 

band from the 90"s. 
Any Pets:   No Pets. My kids beg daily for a dog but not right now! 



If Stephanie could travel anywhere where would she go:  I would love to travel to many places but 

honestly right now Bora Bora and stay in a little hut over the water! Please take me there now! 

Life Advice Stephanie would give:   I am not sure I would give advice to anyone because what may 

work for me may not work for another person. With our current new normal, I have realized that life gets 
too complicated with all the activities the kids are in, places to be, and just the urgency of life. I feel like 
life would be more meaningful if we simplify it. Not letting the ways of society influence our family.  

Stephanie’s Favorite Bible Verses:   Matthew 21:22- Pray for anything, and if you have Faith you will 

receive it. On the front of my daily planner (yes I still love the paper form) is the verse: Be Strong and 
Courageous Joshua 1:9. I love that daily reminder! 

 
“Many hands make light work” – THANK YOU Stephanie for being part of the many hands at OLMC!    

We appreciate you! 


